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| am the owner of the residence at 14570 Sterling Road. | would like to register my strong opposition to the rezoning
request by the owners of 1825 Summit Drive to split the property into two 2.5 acre parcels. Sun Hills should remain
in its original state of 5 acre parcels.

Respectfully,

John Vikupitz



